
From: John Pink [SMTP:pinki@ihug.com.au] <mailto:[SMTP:pinki@ihug.com.au]>
Sent: Sunday, February 11, 2001 10:28 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: International Criminal Court

Mr. Bob Morris
The Inquiry Secretary
Joint Standing Committee on Treaties
Dept of House of Representatives
Parliament House
Canberra  ACT  2600

DEAR SIR,

As a citizen of this country I am appalled at what our Governments have already
done to this once-great* nation.  This interest, actually I understand it to be very
active involvement in promoting this International Criminal Court by Alexander
DOWNER and Darryl WILLIAMS, I believe is anti-Australian.  I allege that our
Federal Government should be on charges of treason as I believe that what they
have intended is obviously NOT in the best interests of Australians as a group.

I cannot understand others referring to our Constitution with reverence.  I think
that these printed words are not worth the paper they printed on as "The
Constitution" hasn't prevented our 'protector' from engaging in dialogue which
could be used to undermine any Australian.

J Edwin Pink


